
    Important Notice 
Effective during the February 2015 General Bar Examination, 
applicants are prohibited from bringing wristwatches and other, 
similar timekeeping devices, as well as clocks of any type, into the 
examination room. 

 

                                                                                 

 

 

 

Countdown clocks will be located inside the examination room 
that will keep all applicants apprised of the time remaining for 
each section of the examination. 

 


